
 

 

17th February 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 1 Trip to The Lowry 
 

As part of our history and art topics next half term, we have organised a visit to The Lowry on Thursday 16th 

March. The children will be taking part in a workshop exploring Lowry’s landscape pictures and getting a feel for 
the history behind the paintings. The day will involve taking part in a workshop and looking around the gallery.  

 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am to catch the tram to Salford Quays, and will be returning to school at 

approximately 3.30pm. As we will not arrive back at school in time for lunch, we are requesting that the children 

bring a packed lunch on that day. All children who have a school meal can be provided with a school packed lunch 
if they would like one, alternatively they may bring their own packed lunch from home.  

 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, 

appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be provided. 

 
A contribution of £7.00 to help cover costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient contributions, 

the trip may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with 
your child's name, class, and what the slip/payment is for by Friday 3rd March. If your child is eligible for Pupil 

Premium you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 
 

Finally, if you are able to come and help us with the trip please indicate on the slip below. Unfortunately we cannot 

take siblings and if we have lots of volunteers to help, we will draw names out of a hat to make it fair.  
 

Kind Regards 
 

Laura Thomas, Hayley Craven and Jo Crolla 

Year 1 Teachers 

 

Year 1 Trip to The Lowry 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________________________ Class: ___________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to The Lowry  [   ] 
I enclose a contribution of £7.00 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (please delete as appropriate) 

 
My child receives school dinners and will require a packed lunch for the trip  [   ] 

Choice of Sandwich: 
Ham    [   ]  Egg   [   ]  Cheese   [   ]  Tuna   [   ] Hummus   [  ]  

 

I am able to help out on the trip  [  ] 
 

Emergency Contact Number_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Signed__________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date___________________________ 


